
 

 

13th September 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I hope you have enjoyed a pleasant weekend.  
 
Further to my letter last week, I am now writing to confirm that Monday 19th September 
has been declared a bank holiday, which means that school will be closed on that day.  
 
School will open as normal again on Tuesday 20th September (8.45am).  
 
Our Annual Open Evening for students in Year 6 at primary schools and their parents/carers 
will be held on Thursday, 22nd September 2022 from 5.00pm – 8.30pm.  Many students will 
be involved in helping us that evening – all will have a separate letter from the school if they 
are invited to help.  Only students who have made prior arrangements with their 
parents/carers and the school will be allowed to come on the evening as the building will be 
very crowded. 
 
Please note the change of time for closing on Thursday, 22nd September:  12.35pm finish 
 
This is to enable the staff and students to prepare, and to ensure a normal start to learning 
the following day. 
 
Due to the late finish of the Open Evening school will start at 10am on Friday, 23rd 
September.  Students are to register with their tutor at 10am and normal lessons will 
resume at 10.15am. 
 
With my very best wishes. 
 

 
Ms R Walsh 
Headteacher 


